
 

 
 

 

WILDLIFE HAZARD MANAGEMENT WORKSHOP 

(5 – 9 FEBRUARY 2024 – NAIROBI – KENYA) 

 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 

 

1. This information bulletin supplements the information that has already been sent out to 

workshop delegates/participants by the ICAO ESAF 

 

2. The Wildlife Hazard Management Workshop will take place in Nairobi, Kenya, at the Emara Ole 

Sereni Hotel. Same Hotel as communicated earlier. 

 

3. In the event of a challenge and besides the workshop coordinator delegates may also contact the 

officer bellow for any conference related issue: 

 

Mr. David Ondieki 

Mobile+254-722-221-022  

Email: dondieki@kcaa.or.ke  

 

4. Delegates will be required to make their own transport arrangements to and from the Workshop. 

 

 

 


